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JANUARY 

 

Jan. 11 - 12; 3:00 - 4:00 pm 
Honor Choir Auditions 
Open to 3rd - 6th-grade     
dayschool and homeschool.   
Contact ​Amy Churchwell ​for    
more information. 

 
 
 
 

Jan. 12; 8:00 pm 
Fine Arts Board Meeting 
Our first meeting of the Fine      
Arts Board will meet virtually     
from 8-9pm on Tuesday.    
The board is intended to be      
the front line for ideas and      
service when it comes to the      
growth of the Fine Arts     
Department. If you would be     
interested in serving on the     
Fine Arts Board for the     
2021-2022 school year,   
contact ​Michael Brown​ ​. 
 

MARCH 
 

March 5; 7:00 pm 
Love One Another 
Honor Choir concert 
featuring the first and 
second-grade classes. 
Contact ​Amy Churchwell​ for 
more information. 
 
 
 
 
 

APRIL 
 

April 15, 16, 17; 7:00 pm 
Disney’s Frozen Jr. 
Join us for our largest 
production to date! 
Approved for all ages. 
Tickets go on sale in March. 

HONOR CHOIR 
AUDITIONS 

The Berean Christian Department of Fine Arts invites all 3rd 
through 6th-grade students to audition for Honor Choir!  

Auditions will be held in the music room (above the gym) on 
Monday, January 11th, and Tuesday, January 12th, from 3:00 to 
4:00 pm. Please have a song prepared to showcase your voice.  
Students that were in the 2019-2020 Honor Choir do not need to 

re-audition. The first formal choir practice will be held on 
Thursday, January 14th, from 3:00 to 4:00 pm in the music room. 

Click Here​ to reserve your audition time.  
For additional information, contact ​Amy Churchwell​. 

 
 
 
 
 

Exciting movement in the drama storage area below the stage, as the 
space has long needed improvements and upgrades. Over the break, 
Jimmy Moore has worked hard to fix lighting issues, isolate water leaks, 
build changing rooms, and install electrical outlets for a workshop. 
While the ultimate goal is a building dedicated solely to the fine arts, we 
are thankful for these upgrades that will allow us to use the space we 
have more efficiently and safely. 

https://www.fineartsberean.com/photo-gallery
mailto:amychurchwell@berean.me
mailto:michaelbrown@berean.me
mailto:amychurchwell@berean.me
mailto:amychurchwell@berean.me
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdrsoU_nsQeLiAJr9Ej6N2vX1VwF9s2L_3jBDMYzRDGaX_esQ/viewform
mailto:amychurchwell@berean.me


 

 

 

Happenings 

It is with great pleasure that we 
introduce the 2021 Spring Cast 

and Crew of Frozen Jr. 
We were overwhelmed by the 

enthusiastic response of all who 
auditioned. The talent of our student 

body continues to impress us, and we 
are excited to see our students’ growth. 
As always, we give praise daily for how 
God has blessed each individual who 

comes through our door. 
 

Our production team is already hard at 
work developing set designs, costume 

plots, and marketing campaigns to 
garner excitement for the show with 
everything from classroom snowball 

fights to lunch with a princess. Between 
our public and in-school performance, we 
anticipate that we will reach upwards of 
1000 people (Covid allowing). In light of 
this, the Fine Arts Department is selling 

advertising space in its programs. Prices 
are listed below and space is going fast. 
Contact ​Michael Brown​ to secure your 

company’s space.  
¼ page: $75     ½ page: $130   Full page: $225 
*Other pricing and sponsorship options available upon request 
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